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7th July 2012

Dear Parents,

As part of our Diversity fortnight, the children in Great Horwood CE Combined School are raising money for two children who live in Mozambique. This money will be put together with the Church of St James and St John fundraising and will help to support the children and their families.

Year 5/6 have decided that they would like to have a mufti day in order to raise money. This has been arranged for Wednesday 11th July so on this day the children can come to school in their own clothes.  Please could any donations be given to Mrs Standen in the morning so that we can count the donations and post how much we have raised on the school website by the end of the day.

Many thanks in advance for your support with this matter.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Standen
Class Teacher / Deputy Head
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Healthy Schools

Making the whole person a whole school issue
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